
 

  

 
 
 

January 25, 2023 

Re: WAGO 750-657 IO-Link Module End of Life Notice  

 

Dear Sir or Madam, 

WAGO’s Automation platform was first launched in 1995 and we continue to expand the 

product line with new controllers, couplers, and I/O modules. Ultimately, we know the life 

cycle of each specific product is not endless.  The current market situation for 

semiconductor components together with a component discontinuation unfortunately 

means that the 750-657 will be discontinued. 

Background of discontinuation:   

Product and component shortages due to global supply chain issues.  

Products/Versions being discontinued: 

 

Item number Item Name 

750-657 4 Channel IO-Link Master 
 

Last call date: 

We have set March 31st, 2023, as the last call date for these items. The Last Call Date is 

the last order date in which you can still order the items. After the last call date, a new 

order can no longer be processed. 

Last delivery date: 

We have set September 30th, 2023, as the Last Delivery Date. All orders received by the 

Last Call Date will be delivered by this date.  

  



 

  

 

Alternative options: 

Discontinued product Successor product 

Item number Article description Item number Article description 
750-657 IO-Link Master 750-1657 IO-Link Master 

 

The successor product is largely functionally compatible. Since it contains a more up-to-
date IO-Link stack, the 750-1657 module is not exchange-compatible.  Project planning 
and application modifications must be adapted in the case of replacement. Due to the 

tight component market, delivery of the successor product is scheduled for Q2 2023. 
 
WAGO’s goal is to fill last-call orders with the 750-657, however we ask for your 

understanding that we reserve the right to reduce quantities and to substitute the 
successor product if necessary. 
 

Please ask a WAGO representative to help you select an alternative or contact our 

technical support line at 1-800-DIN-RAIL.  

 

Sincerely,  

 

WAGO Corporation 
 


